
March 15, 2024 

The District has been able to piece together approximately 4,300 AF of water. The water 
has to be run by April 30 due to Bureau of Reclamation water carryover rules in 
Millerton Reservoir. 

  

We will start running this water on April 1. It is anticipated that the water will last 12-14 
days. The length of the run will change based on demand. The water will be available for 
irrigation demand only. 

  

  

Pricing 

  

The Pixley Board set the water rate for this run at $120 per acre foot. 

  

  

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
 


	March 15, 2024

